An Bord Pleandla

Our Ref: PCI0001

Mr. Des Cox,

Eirgrid,

The Oval,

160 Shelbourne Road,
Ballsbridge,

Dublin 4.

12" March, 2015.
Re: North-South 400kv Electricity Interconnector/Projects of Common Interest

Dear Mr. Cox,

| refer to your letter of 27™ February, 2015 in relation to the submission of Missing
Information under Article 10.4.(c) of Regulation 347/2013.

The PCI Unit has no difficulty with the Missing Information being submitted as
outlined by you subject to:

 Any aiterations to the draft application file being in relation to further expansion
of issues in the documentation and information to be lodged with the application
to be made to An Bord Pleanala Strategic Infrastructure Section under section
182A of the Planning and Development Act 2000, as amended, rather than
changes to the fundamental scope and nature of the proposed development
itself as considered by An Bord Pleandla during the pre-application
consultations and in the scoping opinion issued.

= The highlighting and clarification in summary form of the extent of any further
minor changes/amendments made to the proposed development since the
closure of the strategic infrastructure pre-application consultations process.

Yours faithfully,

.

Diarmuid Collins,
Senior Admin Officer,

PCI Unit. \-/
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